NOTICE OF MEETING

CITY OF SEWARD, NEBRASKA
TREE BOARD

CANCELED

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Tree Board of the City of Seward,
Nebraska will be held at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 12, 2022, at the Seward Memorial Library,
(Main Level Conference Room), 233 S 5th St, is canceled.

I, Thomas Suhr, Chairman, hereby certify:

That the foregoing Notice of Meeting and Agenda for such meeting has been posted in
the following places: City Hall, Seward County Courthouse, Municipal Building, and Seward
Public Library.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, | have hereunto set my hand officially this 11th day of April 2022.

Thomas Suhr, Chairman

CITY OF SEWARD MISSION STATEMENT
Our City promotes genuine community spirit by providing friendly,
quality services to people who live, work and play in Seward.



